
LIBRARY NEWS
The end of the school year is quickly approaching!   This is the last week that students will be able to check a book out from the library. We are asking that all books be returned to the library by May 4th. This will allow us to do an inventory in the library to determine which books are missing before the end of the school year.  We encourage students to use their classroom libraries and the public library during those last few days of school.  

SKY SOX MATH DAY FIELD TRIP  Thursday, May 14th
Sky Sox Field Trip permission forms must be turned in with payment (exact change) by Friday, May 1st.  Forms were sent out with your student in their homerooms.  Extra forms are available from the front desk as well.

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED
The Scholastic Book Fair is coming back to the Ranch from May 18th -22nd.   This is our BUY ONE GET ONE FREE book fair.  In order to make our book fair a success we will need volunteers to help.  Volunteers help students fill out wish lists, help kids count their money and help them find and pick out books.   If you are interested in volunteering please sign up using the sign up genius. http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0c4eaeab2ba4fd0-spring.   Please contact Nena Manhire in the library if you have any questions. You can e-mail her at nmanhire@blracademy.org.


Here’s what your students are doing this week:
Math:   Mr. Como

Paragon:   Mr. Larson 
This week in social studies students will be completing the reading and notes that they began last week on the growth of the Roman Empire. The JOT dot note packet will be due on Wednesday. Students will also be working in small groups this week to learn about technology that the Romans perfected and used to grow their influence on the Mediterranean region.  Finally, students will be listening to and participating in a discussion focusing on specific emperors and the impact that they had on the region at the time and human history. 

Science:  Mrs. Hill
This week in science we will start a new unit on the circulatory system. Students will be learning about blood types, blood pressure and their heart. Students will be taking a test tentatively on May 7th.

Language Arts:   Mrs. Montel             
Students will have a test this week over the novel, Peak .  Students will have a review in class and will be complete an AR test and a written test over two days, Wed,. April 29 and Thurs., April 30.  The second half of the book is online on my website.  In addition, for those students wanting additional help, I will be having review sessions after school on Monday and Tuesday during tutoring time.

[bookmark: _GoBack]On Friday, May 1, we will have our 3rd Reading Requirements Checkpoint.   Students should have completed 75 pts. by this checkpoint.  The 4th Quarter reading requirements and timeline are posted on my website,   http://www.schoolrack.com/tmontel/ .  In addition, you’ll find the reading checklist, Notice and Note worksheet, and Book Summaries.   

